Deputy Chief Minister | %A Government
Minister for Economic Development, % ]E R S EY
Tourism, Sport and Culture

19-21 Broad Street | St Helier
Jersey | JE2 4WE

By email
7 September

Dear Chair,

Thank you for your letter in reference to my predecessor’s Ministerial Response (S.R3/2022) to the
Panel’s report on the regulation of Jersey Estate Agents.

| apologise for the delay in replying to you.

| have met today with members of the Jersey Estate Agents Association (JEAA) who the previous
panel received submissions from during their review. | was pleased to receive their feedback and
noted their view to see all local estate agents to be affiliated with an appropriate organisation, in-
line with the recommendations of the panel.

As you will appreciate, the original response noted that each of the deferred recommendations
would need to be considered by both myself and the Minister for Housing and Communities and |
regret that | have not yet had the opportunity to meet with Deputy Warr to discuss this. The Minister
for Housing and | will be meeting later this month to consider the recommendations and thereafter
| hope to be in a position to follow-up with you to outline the status of the deferred recommendations.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Kirsten Morel
Minister for Economic Development, Tourism, Sport and Culture
E k.morel2@gov.je
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